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Friday 18 October 2024 

 

 

 

Dear GP colleagues, 

 

Pain Management referrals update 

 

Following our previous communication regarding the Pain Management referrals’ 

update on Tuesday 1 October 2024, please see further guidance below on how to 

request the Pain Management service on eRS by selecting ‘Advice’ under the 

request type: 

 

 

To look for suitable services, please select the request type as "Advice", as shown in 

the top left of the image above. In the bottom right-hand corner, please select the 

search option. 
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The page above image displays all suitable services that meet the search criteria. 

The highlighted option is ‘Pain Management for Advice and Guidance’; please select.  

 

As previously stated, offering an initial ‘advice only’ service will help ensure patients 

are directed to the service best suited to their needs, as soon as possible, and could 

be converted to an outpatient referral for our service if appropriate. 

 

If you have any questions or require more information, please email: 

imperial.painclinic@nhs.net, Monday to Friday, 08.00 to 16.00.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

GP Liaison 
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